Christmas Pajama Party

On Monday, December 18", we will be having a
Center Christmas Pajama Party!

The children are encouraged to wear or bring in
their CHRISTMAS PAJAMAS to school. They will

listen to a Christmas story, sing Christmas songs,
play some Christmas games, and watch a short
Christmas movie while eating a yummy snack!



